
CLINIC OPERATIONS DURING MICHIGAN GOVERNOR’ TRAVEL BAN 
 
Island Clinic (Maureen) will NOT be coming to the island due to Michigan Governor’s travel ban but for 
those islanders that need medical assistance, Karen Cheeseman, CEO at MSHS, explained they are in a 
holding pattern until the Governor’s executive orders change and they can get back to more normal 
business.  
 
In the meantime they have developed “Tele Health Services” at their main clinic and the islander’s can 
access that service with a phone call.  The phone number is 906 643 0466.  When in contact with the 
Tele Health Services explain the need and they will connect you with the appropriate primary care 
provider.  Connection can be made with the phone to begin and may expand to other options such as 
“Facetime” on a smart phone or “Skype” on a computer or be completed on the phone.  She said there 
are some specialists also using tele med services and the referral could be made by the primary care 
provider from the first phone call.    


